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To NSW Government 
Tonight I learned via my community Facebook group that the local bus route 243, which I have 
been taking for over 10 years to take me into work in the city, will be cancelled. I and many 
others are dependent on this service to take us into the CBD because there is no alternative 
public transport on this route, especially between Winnie St and Bridgepoint/Spit Junction that 
goes into the city. There is also no train line (or future metro stop). I work full time in the office 
for a Federal and State government funded company providing health services and information 
to Australians. Without the 243 bus I and many others will not be able to get into the city. It is 
also not possible to drive in by private car given the very limited parking, or where parking is 
available it is cost prohibitive. It is also very unfriendly to the environment. I implore you on 
behalf of my community not to remove this valuable bus service - it is integral to our daily 
working lives! Thank you for your attention. 


